
 Submission 
No 100 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO WINDSOR BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

PROJECT 
 
 

Name: Miss Joanne Robinson 

Date received: 21 January 2018 

 
 



I have huge concerns this has all come to late the Heritage Department should have been 
checking this out at least 3 years ago as that is how long the campaign has been going to save 
this bridge which should be heritage listed. As usual nothing has been done no one wants to 
know about it until it might look bad for the government. Unfortunately the demolition of the 
bridge and surrounding area has already commenced and I am guessing whatever has been 
taken from the ground has already been dumped out of sight and no one has stepped in to sift 
through it all. Again it will all come down to money and the wrong people benefiting from this 
destruction. It seems all our history does not mean anything when money is involved what a very 
sad state we are now in. 


